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Bid Opening for HTRS Addition Scheduled for June 19th 
(KLZA)-- Bids are to be opened Thursday afternoon at 2 p-m on an addition to the north of the
HTRS School in Humboldt.

Several  contractors are expected to be submit bids for the addition.  Bids will be opened in the
Music Room. The bids will be reviewed and presented to the HTRS School Board for action during
their July meeting.  
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